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8th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 8 - ENRICHMENT WEEK 23rd – 27th JUNE 2025 
 
We are so pleased to be able to run our Enrichment Week again. We have an exciting and varied week of 
activities planned for our students to experience, which extends their education, and experiences, beyond 
the classroom. 
 
A timetable of all sessions will be issued to students the week before, but the following gives details of any 
activities where a cost is incurred and/or parent permission required. 
 
Telford Trip 

Students will have two games of bowling and an opportunity to visit a restaurant of their choice at 

Southwater, students will be required to pay of their meal for this or can bring a packed lunch should they 

prefer. They will also enjoy a scenic walk of the park. 

Dates: Monday 23rd June 

Other information: PE Kit to be worn. Either a packed lunch or money to pay for food required. 
 
Drayton Manor Theme Park 
Spend a thrilling day at one of the UK’s biggest Theme Parks, with over 40 rides and attractions to choose 
from there’s something for everyone to enjoy. 
Dates: Wednesday 25th June 
Other information: PE Kit to be worn. Packed lunch required. Depart within school hours and late return of 
approx. 18:00. 
 
Theatre Severn Trip 
We are still waiting for confirmation from the theatre on this one but we are hoping to be able to provide 

students with a guided tour of our fantastic local theatre including backstage and technical areas to give 

students a “behind the scenes” look at how a theatre operates. 

Dates: Thursday 26th or Friday 27th June 

Other information: School uniform to be worn. Packed lunch required. 
 
History Walking Tour 

Do you think you know Shrewsbury? The History department will take you on a walking tour of the town 

pointing out places that you may not realise hold historical significance. The tour will enhance this year’s 

learning and there’s a quiz to complete! 

Dates: Thursday 26th or Friday 27th June 

Other information: School uniform to be worn. Packed lunch required. 
 

 
 

The cost for the week is £51.00 
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We have done everything we can to keep the costs as low as possible but hope that this represents 
excellent value for money for the trip and activities we facilitating. This is available on Parent Pay for 
payment. 
 
If you need to pay by cheque or cash, please request a barcode from natalie.riley@pri.318education.co.uk  
This can be taken to any PayPoint outlet. Payment can take up to 48 hours to show on Parent Pay. 
 
If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium grant, funding is not automatic for this week, so you must 
contact Lizzie Robey at pri-info@pri.318education.co.uk who can discuss what funding is available to you, if 
they haven’t already contacted you. 
 
The deadline for payment is 0900 on Wednesday 30th April 2025. 
 
It is important that you adhere to the payment deadline to allow time for all preparation and administrative 
tasks to be completed. It will not be possible to add your child after this date. 
 
We hope that your child enjoys this week of enriching activities. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr J Tudor 
Assistant Headteacher 
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